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26 November 2024 

 
Investor Webinar 

 
 
Southern Palladium (ASX:SPD and JSE:SDL), ‘Southern Palladium’ or ‘the Company’) is pleased to advise 
that it will host an investor webinar at 4:00 PM AEDT on Wednesday, 27 November 2024. 
 
Managing Director Johan Odendaal will provide an update on the Company’s latest activity following the 
release of the Pre-Feasibility Study for the Bengwenyama PGM Project (refer ASX Announcement 28 
October 2024), located on the Eastern Limb of South Africa’s Bushveld Complex. Mr Odendaal will be 
accompanied by project engineer Daan van Heerden and geologist Uwe Engelmann who will address any 
questions on the technical components of the PFS. 
 
The briefing will be followed by a Q&A session.  
 
Questions can be submitted now to sam.jacobs@sdir.com.au or in written form during the webinar.  
 
Anyone wishing to attend the webinar must register using the below link.  
 
Webinar Details 
 
Date and time: 4:00 PM AEDT (1:00 PM AWDT) on Wednesday, 27 November 2024 
 
Register via: https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_B5IcMMevTo2ak2NagyxQKw 
 

ENDS 
 
For further information, please contact: 
 
Johan Odendaal   
Managing Director   
Southern Palladium   
Phone: +27 82 557 6088 
Email: johan.odendaal@southernpalladium.com   
 
Media & investor relations inquiries: Sam Jacobs, Six Degrees Investor Relations: +61 423 755 909 
 

   
 

Follow Southern Palladium on LinkedIn 
 

 

Follow @SouthernPalladium on X 
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